# UNSWORTH NEWS



#### **MONDAY 8 SEPTEMBER 2025**

# Welcome to our new Reception families!

A very warm welcome to all our new Reception families! It has been a pleasure to meet your children this week—they've been absolutely delightful and have settled into life at Unsworth brilliantly. We truly appreciate your support with the phase-in to school. These first few weeks are so important, and our priority at Unsworth is always that children feel happy and safe—especially as they begin their school journey.

This newsletter is designed to be informative and helpful, and is sent out via Parent Hub every Monday. We aim to give as much notice as possible for upcoming events, so please do make a note of any important diary dates. This will be the final paper copy of the newsletter; going forward, please ensure you have access to Parent Hub. Occasionally, a helpful parent shares the newsletter in class WhatsApp groups to help everyone stay organised—which we really appreciate!





If you are ever not sure about any of the information, please email the office or speak to a member of staff on the playground.

### **Certificate winners**

Well done to these superstars! They were all awarded a certificate on Friday during our praise assembly.

Y1: Millie & Tommy

Y2: Daisy & Sam

Y3: Chloe & Arthur

Y4: Max & Annabel

Y5: Noah & Sophie

Y6: Charlie G & Hattie

**Linc: Harrison** 

## **Curriculum Evenings ~ Tues 16th**

Our teachers are looking forward to welcoming you to our Curriculum Evening next Tuesday. These short sessions are a great opportunity to find out more about your child's year ahead.

#### Here's what you need to know:

- Tuesday 16th September
- © Times: 3:45pm or 4:15pm (each session lasts around 20 minutes)
- What's covered:
  - Key routines for your child's year group
  - Curriculum overview and learning expectations
  - Upcoming trips and events
  - How you can support your child at home

We understand that many parents have work commitments, but we do encourage you to attend if possible. These sessions are really helpful for understanding what to expect over the next twelve months and how we can work together to support your child.

#### **MONDAY 8 SEPTEMBER 2025**

The new climbing frame is being installed from Tuesday - it will take around two weeks. It will cause disruption on the playground for drops offs and pick ups. Please be patient as staff ensure children are dismissed safely from classes.



# Prospective parents look rounds

We have some dates in the diary for prospective parents to tour school with myself. Please book on via the office as places are limited. Please share with friends and neighbours. During September: Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> 2pm, Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> 9.30am, Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> 2pm.

# **DATES FOR YOUR DIARY**

Monday 8th September - Y6 Parent - Robin Wood Session 6pm Wednesday 10th September ~ Reception start full time days 11th-12th September ~ Year 5 Camp on the field Monday 15th September ~

Reception Parents Reading & Phonics session 2.30pm & 5pm Tuesday 16th September ~ 3.30pm Curriculum Sessions for parents all year groups ~ more details to follow 17th-19th September ~ Year 6 Robin Wood Trip

Friday 19th September - Year 4 Swimming sessions start **Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> September ~ Flu vaccinations** Monday 6<sup>th</sup> October 6pm ~ Y6 parents session ~ SATs Awareness

Monday 20<sup>th</sup> & Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> October - Parents Evening Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> October - Photograph Day Friday 24th October - End of Half Term

# Reading, Reading Our New Nursery

Reading is the most important part of the curriculum and the easiest area to support with at home. Please read with your child at least three times a week and write it in their reading record. It really does make such a difference. Thank you for your support.



Thank you to everyone that has expressed an interest in nursery places.

The building work is completed and once the provision is set up around November time you would be welcome to come and view the space.

The nursery will open in January.

#### Car Park

Please DO NOT park on the staff car park if you do not have a parking permit.

There are new parking bays at the front of school for those parents with parking permits.

Thank you for your co-operation with this.